NOTICE TO MOTORISTS

The Hawaii Department of Transportation, Highways Division and Hawaiian Dredging Construction Company would like
to notify the public that work on the following project will be done on the dates and times indicated below:

INTERSTATE ROUTE H1 (EB) IMPROVEMENTS OLA LANE OVERPASS TO LIKELIKE HWY OFF-RAMP
PROJECT NO. NH-H1-1(280)

The Project is scheduled to begin on January 2, 2024 and continue until December 2025. Working hours will be 8:30 PM to 4:30 Sunday
through Thursday, and 8:00 PM to 7:00 AM Friday and Saturday. During construction operations, traffic lanes may be closed to
the public in various locations within the project limits to allow the Contractor to perform their work. This may cause a
slowdown in traffic within the construction area. Motorists are advised to drive with caution and observe all posted

warning signs, barriers, and traffic control devices. Honolulu Police Officers will be posted according to approved traffic
control plans to assist the Contractor in ensuring smooth traffic flow during construction operations.

Please visit HDOT website at https://hidot.hawaii.gov/highways/roadwork/oahu/ for updates on the schedule roadwork.

For additional information, please contact Hawaiian Dredging Construction Company at (808) 282-8735
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